
ISLE AU HAUT HISTORICAL SOCIETY MEETING 
Saturday, August 4, 2012 

Revere Memorial Hall 
 

President Harold Van Doren called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.  Members present were 
Harold Van Doren, Anne Davidson, Pat Cole, Fred Eustis, Marie Hamly, Marshall Chapman and 
Billy Barter.  Upon motion made and seconded, it was VOTED: To accept the minutes of the 
July 21, 2012 meeting as circulated. 
 
There was discussion about the upcoming presentation by Peter Scott on August 8, 2012 at 
7:30 p.m. in Revere Hall.  Marshall Chapman volunteered to ask Galen Batt to make a poster 
advertising this event, after consulting with Peter to see what the title should be.  His book is 
about the role of Deer Isle in the Civil War. 
 
Harold went on by announcing that Marshall would be a presenter next year.  There will be a 
book signing at the hall on August 25, 2012 from 9 a.m. to noon for Harold’s new book.   
 
Dick Marks and Tom Guglielmo have completed their oral history of John Stanbury and Marshall 
Chapman is going to interview Charlie Bowen next.  Marshall told the group he has a converter 
that will transfer audiotapes to CD’s and will soon be able to do VHS tapes to DVD’s.   
 
The date for our Annual Meeting has been set for Thursday, September 6, 2012.  There being 
no further business, either old or new, upon motion duly made and seconded, it was VOTED: To 
adjourn. 
 
Adjourned accordingly at 10:30 a.m. 
 
Marie Hamly, Secretary 


